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Greetings: 

I am responding to the above proposal to lift import restrictions for ratites and ratite products 
from Australia and New Zealand. I very definitely am "against" this action. 

As a woman emu rancher I have sacrificed much in the last ten years to stay in the emu business 
and promote American Emu Products as have all American Emu Growers. The industry is still 
in the pioneering stage and we are all struggling to make ends meet at this point. 

We would all raise more birds if there was a market for more products, but we are not there yet. 
The allowable quantity of import may not seem large to someone outside the industry, but to 
those of us in the industry it will be devastating. 

Due to our high costs, the American Ratite Farmer cannot compete with ratite products from 
Australia and New Zealand. They sell their products for less than it costs us to raise the birds. 

If this proposal is allowed to pass, it will almost certainly guarantee the death of the American 
Ratite Farm and related industries. Please reconsider and withdraw this rule. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Merkel 
American Emu Grower 

Sundance Emu Ranch 
Ann Merkel 
11872 - 246'h Street 
Lawrence, Kansas 66044 
PhoneIFax: 785-865-1497 
e-mail: emuproducts@hotrnail.com 
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